LITTLE SIR REPORT
		As I am about to complete my first month as Little Sir, I keep discovering new duties of the office – and how much I owe to my fellow members who have already done so much of my work.  I particularly appreciate the work, primarily of Luis Rodriguez and Ernie Sopp, in lining up speakers for this year.
		Speaking of speakers, our February meeting promises an interesting and informative program.  We sandwiched our meeting between Lincoln’s birthday and Valentine’s Day, so we have a program that should both entertain and inform us.  Our own Wayne Scott will talk about Abraham Lincoln, and his wife will give us a glimpse of Mary Todd Lincoln.  After all, they say that behind every great man there is a surprised woman!
		While we have speakers lined up for almost all the remaining months of the year, we still have a hole or two to fill, and I appreciate the suggestions I’ve received for the remaining room on the schedule.  Please keep them coming, and thanks for all you’ve done to make my introduction to Branch 169 an enjoyable, and dare I say, painless experience.

John Eleazarian
